

State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS NEW JERSEY VETERANS MEMORIAL HOME AT MENLO PARK POST OFFICE BOX 3013, 132 EVERGREEN ROAD EDISON. NEW JERSEY 08818-3013

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor
Commander-in-Chief

SHEILA OLIVER
Lieutenant Governor

LISA J. HOU, D.O. Brigadier General The Adjutant General

10 February 2023

Debora Oriolo, QOV Group Leader Turtle Creek Peacemakers 17 Saratoga Road West Windsor, NJ 08550

Dear Ms. Oriolo:

On behalf of the residents and staff at the New Jersey Veterans Memorial Home at Menlo Park, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your organization for your generous donation of 76 handmade personalized quilts for our Residents through the Quilts of Valor program.

The presentation of the quilts was heartwarming and showed great appreciation for our Veterans. Many of the recipients commented on how special it made them feel to be recognized for their service to our country.

Donations like yours help to provide a greater quality of life for our residents.

Again, thank you for thinking of our residents.

Lisa Kranis, LNHA, MPA, CDP

Interim Chief Executive Officer

Sincerely.

Christine Caratozzolo, CTRS

Supervisor of Recreation